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Rozelle Interchange Project puts safety first with 
Emergency Response Training
The Rozelle Interchange project’s Safety team 
have implemented extensive measures to ensure 
all personnel are well prepared for the unlikely 
event of an emergency. A key element to the 
Safety Team’s long term program  includes regular 
Emergency Response Training (ERT) for all on-site 
personnel. 

ERT is an element of the ongoing safety coaching 
that all site workers must attend. The training 
enhances skills and knowledge to better recognise 
emergencies. The training also teaches  how best 
to report emergencies in the case of a injury, 
helping them understand the most appropriate 
actions in various emergency situations. 

The tunnelling team recently sat their first training 
for the year at Tunnel Site A. 

The training focused on preparing, reporting and 
responding to emergency warnings and advice. 
Participants also learned how to choose the most 
appropriate course of action for various scenarios 
and how to evacuate from a dangerous area. 

Training and Development Manager Rebecca Britt 
said Emergency Response Training is an important 
tool to reinforce safety behaviors. 

“I think the more prepared people are for 
emergencies, the better they are at following 
evacuation plans,” she said. 

“It also means that they’ll be somewhat more 
confident operating emergency equipment and 
making decisions that protect themselves and their 
colleagues.” 

JHCPB staff residing in the Gordon Street Site 
Offices also recently attended the Emergency 
Response training at the Rozelle Rail Yards. 

Once completing the course, participants receive 
a nationally accredited Statement of Attainment 
- a certification that can be used on the Rozelle 
Interchange and all future projects.


